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Whodunit?  

We’ll have to wait a little longer to find out! 
  
It will definitely be worth the wait!  The WDMH Foundation Murder Mystery Night originally planned for 
February 12th will be postponed until it is safe for everyone to meet and solve the mystery. Those who 
have already purchased tickets to the event will be contacted. 
 
But don’t despair! The original play entitled “Clues Lead to Murder at the Down Town Abbey” © 2016 
will be back – with playwright Laurie McRae-Bingley and her amazing cast.  
 
In fact, here’s a message from one of the characters:  https://youtu.be/U1C9pMyirYY 
 
And here’s some good news! The WDMH Foundation will still be hosting an online auction in 
early February. Funds raised will be directed to the Foundation’s Family Care Fund – to support 
families just like yours. Watch for details on our Facebook page! 
 
Hope to see you all soon! 
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Cutline:  Laurie McRae-Bingley 
 
Contact: 
Jane Adams 
Communications Lead 
WDMH Foundation     
613-729-4864 
jadams@wdmh.on.ca 
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